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We are done with this type of behavior in our state. We as Oregonians want to 

Protect and Keep our Families whole. This is a Nation of Reason and Values, and 

We in Oregon are Not going to tolerate this in our Schools or around our children in 

any way. It is time to reclaim our rights together in Oregon and Protect Our Children 

More then anything else. I believe anyone trying to expose this content to our 

children must be throughly investigated. Our Children are our future and worth more 

then words can describe, it’s felt in the Heart. we must protect them at all Costs! Let’s 

Take Our Stand For Oregon Children!  


